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Our bill payment phone number changed! Call 844.916.1451 any time, day or night to pay your bill.  

All you need Is your account number to get started.  

 

We extend best wishes to District General Manager, Bob Leonard, upon his August retirement  

after more than 11 years of service.  During Bob’s tenure the District experienced growth of  

more than 18% in number of water services and completed multiple projects to upgrade and  

enhance water service for District patrons.  The District extends sincere thanks to Bob as he  

pursues all retirement has to offer.  

Consolidated Water extends a warm welcome to new District General Manager, Tanner Crane.   

While new to the General Manager position at the District, Tanner was previously employed at the  

District for more than 20 years.  Tanner most recently served as General Manager of  

PWSD No. 4 in Hallsville.  Welcome home, Tanner, we’re happy to have you back! 

Consolidated Water recently navigated a  

fork in the road of District leadership  

Meter Deposit Increase and Refund for Satisfactory Payment History 

Effective January 1, 2023, meter deposit amounts will increase according to meter size per the following table.   

Meter Size Deposit Amount 
5/8 x 3/4 $100.00 

1-inch $200.00 

1.5-inch $400.00 

2-inch $1,200.00 

3-inch $1,200.00 

4-inch $1,200.00 

6-inch $1,500.00 

Meter deposits are designed to cover the final bill for a location, which is often more than the amount of a single monthly bill.   

Current deposit rates have been in effect since July 2002 and have not kept up with increases to the base rate and/or water  

rates over the past 20 years.  The new rates have been formulated to cover a two-month bill based on a recent average  

of 12 months of billing history for each meter size.   

In addition, the District will begin refunding meter deposits held for customers who have shown a satisfactory payment history.   

Satisfactory payment history is defined as no more than two (2) past due payment penalties over 18 consecutive months and no  

locks for non-payment during the same period.   

Please contact the District office if you have any questions regarding these changes.   
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Project Estimated Cost 

New Salem Road Upgrade:   
5,800' of 12” PVC from Robbie Forbis Road to Rangeline Road 
Estimated Completion Summer 2023 

$500,000.00 

Route J Upgrade Graham RD to Woodlandville:   

22,000' of 12”  PVC from the intersection of Graham RD and  

Booth Lane then north along the west side of Route J to  

Woodlandville Water Tower 

Estimated Completion Fall 2023 

$1,550,000.00 

Route E 12” Waterline Upgrade:  

Upgrading approximately 5,600' of existing waterline  

with 12” waterline Route E from the Fire Station to Wilcox Road 

Estimated Completion Summer 2023 

$720,000.00 

Office Hours: Monday - Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.   Phone: 573.449.0324   888.426.9426 

Upcoming Closings 

 

John Collier, Vice President 

     Subdistrict II 

John Spry, Director  

     Subdistrict I  

James Kyd, Director 

     Subdistrict III 

Alan Bennett, Director  

      Subdistrict IV 

Melinda Bobbitt, Director 

     Subdistrict V 

 

Tanner Crane,  General Manager 

Janet Sears, Clerk 

November 11—Veteran’s Day 

November 24—Thanksgiving 

November 25—Thanksgiving 

December 23—Christmas 

December 26—Christmas 

January 2—New Years Day 

January 16—MLK Day 

Board of Directors 

Eye On Water 
Contact the District billing office to see 

if a smart  meter has been installed  

at your location.  

Keeping infrastructure up to date and reliable is a part of our commitment to  

providing quality service to our customers. Capital Improvement Projects help  

ensure that we maintain enough capacity to meet water needs. Below are a few of 

the Capital Improvement Projects the District has planned for 2023. 

Capital Improvement Project Updates 

Jerome Glascock, Sub district IV Director and 

Board President, announced his retirement 

from the District’s Board of Directors effective  

July 31, 2022. Jerome was originally appointed 

 to the board in May 1993 to fill the unexpired 

term of Estil Glascock, Jerome’s father. He 

went on to serve multiple uninterrupted terms  

until his retirement.   

A review of Jerome’s 29-year tenure paints a  

picture of a District that has grown by more 

than 4,000 active service connections, more than 205 miles of waterline, and 

more than two million gallons of water storage, not to mention a building  

addition that added office space, a drive through and additional shop bays.     

Jerome has been an active part of a board that is consistently driven by a  

desire to serve District patrons, support District staff and fulfill the District  

mission to deliver clean, quality, affordable drinking water.  The District has 

been well served by Jerome’s knowledge, leadership and guidance.  

Many words could describe 29 years of dedicated service, but “Thank You”  

really says it all.   


